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Good news on Clare Castle Country Park      
 
 
The negotiations with SCC concerning the transfer of ownership to the Town Council are 
progressing albeit more slowly than we would wish. 
 
We do have good news to report in that the Town Council has signed a short term lease for 
the use of the Clare Park Centre which will enable especially youth groups in Clare to take 
advantage of the buildings and the park surroundings. 
 
The first users will be the Budding Artists who are young children who will be learning the 
joys of art and painting. 
 
We are particularly keen for other organised youth groups to take advantage of this facility, 
especially over the summer holidays.  Interested groups should please contact clerk@clare-
uk.com for further details. 
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